
August, 2024
Dear Second Grader,

We hope you are having a fun summer! We are busy getting our
classrooms ready for you to learn and grow this year in second
grade. It will be a fun and exciting year ahead, and we can’t wait to
see you all soon!

Please bring your supplies with you to school on the first day. We
are looking forward to a great year ahead!

The Second Grade Team,
Mrs. Farnham

Ms. O’Brien
Ms. Keefe
Mrs. Kulak

Supplies to bring with you on the first day of school:
● 1 - Durable Pocket Folder of your choice (to be used for your Take-Home

Folder)

● 1- Set of Headphones (no bluetooth or earbuds, please)
● 1- Pencil Box (no zipper pouches, please)
● 1 - 12pk Crayola Colored Pencils
● 1 - Pair of Scissors
● Thin black Expo Markers (set of between 8-12 to be collected for

class supply throughout the year)


